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Welcome Booklet and Welcome Meeting 

Dear Parents and Carers,         

Firstly, it has been wonderful to speak to so many of you over the past few weeks and get to hear 

a bit about the children who are starting with us in September.          

Here is the link to our Welcome Booklet. This ebook will be your ‘go to’ document which will 

provide a comprehensive overview of life in Reception at Treverbyn Academy. The first few 

pages are designed to be shared with your child(ren), the pages towards the end of the booklet 

are obviously more for your information, as parents. This link will also be shared on the school 

website (under the ‘Parents’ tab then ‘Starting School’). Hopefully the booklet will answer many 

of your questions. We will also be holding a parent information session on Monday 12th July at 

6pm for approximately one hour. This will be an online meeting, held via Microsoft Teams. Here is 

the link if you would like to join us to find out more about the information in the booklet or ask any 

questions.  

On this link you will now find a short video from Mrs. Kearton, our Reception teacher, for your 

child to watch. There will be a further four videos on our website before the end of term. We will 

email you each time there is a new video to watch. 

Please could you follow this link to complete a very short permission form. This will enable us to 

set you and your child up with a Tapestry account (an online communication journal). 

With the delayed reopening schedule from the government, it is unfortunately unlikely that the 

children will be able to visit their new classroom before the Summer holidays. We will be taking 

this into consideration when planning their gradual transition into school in September. Next 

week we will send an email detailing your child(ren)’s starting dates and times. They will be in 

school part time for the first two weeks of term to allow them time to settle. Their first full day will 

be Friday 17th September. 

 

If you have any further questions, please email hello@treverbyn.org.uk.  

Best wishes, 

 

Mrs. Cameron and Mrs. Kearton 

EYFS Lead                Reception Class Teacher 
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